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INVESTIGATION INTO ALLEGATIONS MADE IN NEWSPAPER REPORTS BY 
FORMER EMPLOYEES 

 
 
 
This report relates to a report submitted to the Fire Authority following an investigation into 
allegations made in newspaper reports by former employees. 
 
This report contains some information which cannot be made readily available.  However, 
to comply with the spirit of the Freedom of Information Act, should you require details of 
this report it may be possible to give you access to certain information.  If you wish to do 
that, please apply to the Data Manager, details below. 
 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act request, 
Martina Doolan, 
Data Manager, 
West Midlands Fire Service Headquarters, 
99 Vauxhall Road, 
Birmingham 
B7 4HW 
 
 
e-mail – martina.doolan@wmfs.net
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